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“We hope that by providing the answers at the face-to-face meetings and now 

through our online videos we can dispel some myths and help people to better 

understand what’s happening and why,” Professor Pecl said. 

The Curious Climate Tasmania project is led by the University’s Centre for Marine 

Socioecology (CMS) in partnership with ABC Hobart and in collaboration with 

IMAS, the Tasmanian Institute of Agriculture (TIA), and the CSIRO. 

Funded by a National Science Week grant, with support from the Tasmanian 

Climate Change Office, the project aims to develop engaging, public-powered 

science communication, bridging the gap between experts and audiences on a 

controversial topic with credible and relevant information. 

The videos can be found at https://curiousclimate.org.au/ 
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